
From:
To: Jonathan Rodger
Cc:
Subject: RE: 617845 - Princes Parade - Transportation
Date: 19 August 2016 16:01:56

Hi Jonathan,
 
Sorry to have kept you waiting. 
 
I agree that it would seem sensible to extend the 30mph limit past the site.  This will be a much
more active frontage than at present, especially with improved pedestrian links to the canal side
path and ped bridges to the A259 and bus services.
 
I’m happy with the theory of some traffic calming elements. The new bends themselves would
also act as slowing features for traffic and raised tables at busy pedestrian crossing points would
be an advantage.  The road would still need to perform it’s task for through traffic and I would
not wish to see speed cushions. When designing from scratch it would be a shame to introduce
measures which would result in additional noise and vibration for brand new residents.
 
Perpendicular parking will not be acceptable in terms of visibility and highway safety, so it would
be sensible to rule that out at this stage.
 
Kind regards
 
Tony Jenson | Senior Development Planner | Highways and Transportation | Kent
County Council | Javelin Way, Henwood Industrial Estate, Ashford, Kent, TN24
8DH |  | www.kent.gov.uk
 

From: Jonathan Rodger [mailto: ] 
Sent: 12 August 2016 12:00
To: Jenson, Tony - GT HTW
Cc: Hogben, Matt - GT KH
Subject: RE: 617845 - Princes Parade - Transportation
 
Hi Tony,
 
Thank you for the review, we did go over a number of possibilities in the office with the
east / west split on Princes Parade, we’ll use the 57/42, West/East split.
 
We are starting to evolve the masterplans including the options for the realignment of
Princes Parade.
 
All options include changing the character of the road which will also be brought about
by an active street frontage. This will likely include extending the 30mph limit past our
site.
 
On the options where the Princes Parade alignment stays the same, traffic calming
would be minimal however  where we are re-aligning the road and providing dwellings
on either side we are looking at additional measures, including possible road narrowing,
raised tables etc (we’ll try to avoid speed cushions).
 
We are looking at options with parking too. We will aim to ensure that any re-alignment
can ensure that the current demand can still be catered for. The current road width is
c.8m, where we are realigning looking at a road width of 6.75m and 2m parallel parking.
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